
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Assistant Project Manager  
Highways England 
3 Piccadilly Place 
Manchester 
M1 3BN 
 
 
21 January 2020 

Dear  
 
A5036 Port of Liverpool access scheme – response to request for information under 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004 – visits by Highways England staff to 
Peel Ports – EIR 100680 
 
I refer to your request under the Environmental Information Regulations 2004 for 
information about visits by Highways England staff to Peel Ports in the two years to the 
date your request was received on 30 December 2019. 
 
I am writing to advise you that we do not hold any further information concerning such 
visits beyond that provided in our response to EIR 100135 on 10 September 2019. No 
further meetings with Peel Ports have taken place in the intervening period, nor 
presentations, exhibitions or tours of the facility.  
 
This being the case, the further information you have asked for falls under Regulation 
12(4)(a) in that we do not hold the information requested. I refer you, therefore, back to our 
earlier response. 
 
If you are unhappy with the way we have handled your request you may ask for an internal 
review within 40 days of the date of this response for Environmental Information 
Regulations requests.        
 
Our internal review process is available at: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england/about/complaints-
procedure   
 
If you require a print copy, please phone the Information Line on 0300 123 5000; or e-mail 
info@highwaysengland.co.uk. You should contact me if you wish to complain. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner 
can be contacted at: 
 
 Information Commissioner’s Office  
 Wycliffe House  
 Water Lane 
 Wilmslow 
 Cheshire 
 SK9 5AF 
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote 
reference number EIR 100680 in any future communications. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england/about/complaints-procedure
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england/about/complaints-procedure
mailto:info@highwaysengland.co.uk


 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Assistant Project Manager 
Regional Investment Programme (RIP) NW  
 


